
Bruce Cron  

My name is Bruce Cron and I am the current councilor for Division 5 of Hoodoo 401. I am 
seeking your support in the upcoming local election to be re-elected as your councilor. I am a full 
time resident at Wakaw Lake and reside on Nickorick Beach. I have been a resident at the lake 
for over 16 years. 

I am a graduate metallurgical engineer and have worked in many plant operations and provided 
consultant services to the mining industry across Canada. My last employer was Cameco, Rabbit 
Lake Operations, where I was a general mill foreman for 17 years. I retired when the mine and 
mill operation shut down and went to care and maintenance. I still provide service as a 
metallurgical advisor when the opportunity arises. 

As a member of council I represent the rate payers in Division 5. Any concerns brought to me or 
raised to the administration are discussed at the council meeting and decisions are provided by 
the council as a whole based on the current bylaws. As a member of the Hoodoo council, I attend 
as a member the North Central Transportation Planning Committee meetings and am a member 
of the Wakaw Lake Regional Park board of directors representing the council. Because of my 
service as an employer co-chair on the Occupational Health and Safety (OHS), committee at 
Cameco, I am an employer representative for Hoodoo on their OHS committee. 

 During my term I have attended several issues that have affected the rate payers, and have 
assisted in getting corrective actions completed. I have enjoyed my time on council and wish to 
continue in this position for another term. 


